## St John's Primary School, Nursery and Children's Centre



Headteacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road Kenilworth Warwickshire CV8 1FS 01926 854450 www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

9<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **PRACTICE SATS PAPERS**

Your child has received practice SATs papers in Mathematics and English today. Homework for the Spring term will be to complete a section from each paper on a weekly basis (these sections are outlined clearly on the grid set out on the front of each brown envelope). The purpose of these booklets is to familiarise the children with the wording and format of actual SATs papers.

As usual, homework will be set on a Wednesday and should be handed in on a Monday.

Answer booklets for both subjects are included in the pack. For your child to benefit the most from these practice SATs papers, we recommend that they complete the necessary section/questions each week and that you then mark their work with them. We do not expect the papers to be completed as a test and would encourage children to look things up in revision books or online in order to answer questions, if necessary. We do not record scores, only effort. When an error occurs in your child's work, discuss the correct answer from the booklet. Please note down, or encourage your child to record, any areas of difficulty that arise from completing the tasks on the pink sheet enclosed in order to keep communication lines open and so that misconceptions may be addressed in class.

Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information or support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs H Benarous KS2 Leader of Learning